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Napa Sanitation District 
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Honorable Board of Directors 

FROM: Timothy Healy - General Manager 
NS-Administration 

REPORT BY: Cyndi Bolden, Senior Accountant - 258-6001 

SUBJECT: Receive Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from the Government Finance Officers 
Association for Fiscal Year 2021-2022 

RECOMMENDATION 

Receive Distinguished Budget Presentation Award from the Government Finance Officers Association for Fiscal 
Year 2021-2022. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

The Government Finance Officers Association's (GFOA) Distinguished Budget Presentation Award Program was 
established to encourage local governments to prepare budget documents of the very highest quality that reflects 
the commitment to meeting the highest principles of governmental budgeting.  In order to receive this award, an 
agency must satisfy nationally recognized guidelines for effective budget presentation.  The document must meet 
the program criteria and excel as a policy document, financial plan, operations guide and communications device. 
 
NapaSan submitted its first application and received the award for the Fiscal Year 2010-2011 budget document.  
NapaSan has applied and received the award for every year since then.  Staff is excited to announce that NapaSan 
has received the award for its most recent FY 2021-2022 Operating and Capital Budget.  
 
This will be the 12th year in a row that NapaSan has received the award. 

 

FISCAL & STRATEGIC PLAN IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 



 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 

None. 

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

A . Budget Award  

B . Budget Award Certificate  

Napa Sanitation District:  Approve 

Reviewed By: Timothy Healy 
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